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Dear Parents/Carers 

PTFA Summer Fayre:  Friday 14 July, 1.30pm – 4.00pm 

We are delighted to confirm that in July we will be having a Summer Fayre at the school.  This will 
necessitate the school closing after lunch.  Further details will be provided nearer the time. 

The PTFA are already working hard behind the scenes to pull together an afternoon of fun.  

With this in mind, we are thrilled to say that 'Amy Ashby on behalf of Steve Grantham Estate Agents' are 
sponsoring the event.  

We are on the look-out for houses that would be willing to have an estate agents board in their garden to 
advertise this event. Ideally houses will be on a main road or somewhere where lots of people will be able 
to see the sign.  This board will have the estate agent’s logo on and information about the event itself.  The 
board would go up at your property approximately two weeks before the event.  

If you think you can help, please can we ask you to complete the Google form by clicking on the following 
link Estate Agent Board Form. Please note, your details will be passed on to the estate agent.  They will 
then be back in touch with us to let us know if they are able to include a board at your property.  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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